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10/11/2023  10:00:412023/3079/P OBJ Victoria Swift I object to the change of use as this could mean the loss of an essential neighbourhood amenity for many 

residents. The next nearest laundrette is a walk away which is difficult with bags. It also means that instead of 

putting the washing on and getting on with other jobs at home it would take a half a day solely to do washing. 

Camden should be looking at ways to help preserve these essential businesses, we already have an 

abundance of coffee shops in the area.
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